
REDUCED FARE CUSTOMERS! 
After July 9, 2017 your old Blue card 

WILL NO LONGER WORK!

Questions?
Visit www.itsmarta.com or 
call 404-848-5112.

After MARCH 31, 2017
Your old Blue card cannot be reloaded with fare.
	 You MUST visit the nearest Reduced Fare Office, before 

	 June 30, 2017 to receive a new card. After that date, 
	 ALL Blue Breeze Cards will be deactivated and any value 
	 or trips will be lost.
	 The color of the more secure Breeze Card is GOLD with the 

photo on the FRONT of the card, NOT on the back of the card.   
	 Please anticipate a wait time of one (1) 

	 hour or more for processing.


